
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF CAMILLA 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

NOTICE OF NATURAL GAS SAFETY SURVEY 
 
Twice a year City of Camilla utility customers receive natural gas safety 
brochures in their utility bills providing important information on natural 
gas pipeline safety and precautions to take in the event of a natural gas 
emergency. 
 
The City of Camilla is currently conducting a natural gas safety survey 
to evaluate the effectiveness of messages received as part of the Public 
Awareness Program. Selected customers will be receiving a 
computerized phone call and a series of questions will be asked. The 
survey is quick and easy to complete and educational information on 
natural gas safety will be provided. Customers receiving the call are 
asked to please participate in the survey. Natural gas is an important 
commodity in our community and greater public awareness around 
natural gas safety is a top priority. The City is committed to providing 
safe, reliable natural gas service to our customers and ensuring the safety 
of those who live or work near our natural gas pipelines. The survey is 
expected to take three weeks to complete and we thank you in advance 
for your participation.  
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